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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

March 7,  2023 

 Morning Assembly 

  March 12,  2023 

Emblem Handout 
  and Usher:  Herb Kinder 
 
Worship Leader  
  and Opening Prayer: Chris Morris 
  
Communion Presider: Greg Moore 
 
Contribution Count:  T & D McNeely 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom Winnell 
 
Childcare Class: TBD 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams/        
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb 
Kinder.  

  

   

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, March 5 

Attendance:    49  

Contribution: $2,276.00 

Alyssa Patton serious eye problem 

 

Alberta Brown (friend of Linda Hall) death of 12-year old 

grandson. 

 

Gene Richardson heart issues. 

 

Janice Richardson several recent health problems including 

COVID. 

 

Ronnie Morton (Hurricane church member) had stroke and 

has blood clot. 

 

Helen Stewart loss of eyesight. 

 

John Shuman, Tom Winnell, Mary Farley, Steve Fox, Shirley 

& Chuck Denham, Charla Cline and Lanny Markland 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 
Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Important Dates 

Contribution and Attendance 

Ladies Day    March 18 

Our Story, His Glory 

Pine Grove CofC 
  

 

Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board outside 

of the office. 

 

It’s that time of year . . . .  Please call the   

office, if you would like your 2022 Giving 

Statement mailed to you.   

Fill your mind with God’s Word and you will have no 

room for Satan’s lies. 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 
Wednesday nights from 6:30 pm-
7:30 pm in room 17.  

The class is finishing up Children of the 
Day by Beth Moore.  This is a study of 

1st and 2nd Thessalonians.    

All ladies are welcome. If you have any questions, please 
contact Sheila Dale. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
March 7, 2023 

Sunday Morning Bible Study 

Ladies’ Book Club 

The Book Club’s next meeting will be on 

March 28, at 6:00 pm. The meeting will be 

at O’Charley’s Restaurant, in the Trace Fork 

Shopping Area, South Charleston.  

The book selection for this month’s discus-

sion is West with Giraffes by Lynda 

Rutledge. 

Everyone is welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Linda John-

son 

Remember the old ad 

Well, you can still do that.  Only instead of letting your fin-

gers walk you over to the Yellow Pages you can let your fin-

gers walk you to any country in the world

about Jesus.

With World Bible School you can sit comfortably at your 

computer or laptop and study WBS lessons with a student in 

any, and almost every, part of the world (yes, that includes 

the U.S. also).  Check out: worldbibleschool.org for more 

information and/or see Grace Wagner.

The adult bible class meets on Sunday 

mornings from 9:30 to 10:15 am.  The class 

is using a study of the book of Jonah by 

Eric Mason.  From the introduction to the 

study: 

At the end of the day, God is less concerned with what 

we do for Him than who we are in Him. Few figures il-

lustrate that truth better than Jonah. Focused on the 

prophet rather than his prophecy, the story of Jonah 

gives us a picture of a man on the run due to his own 

selfish desires. Instead of showing mercy to his ene-

mies, he determined to keep God's grace to himself ra-

ther than share it with those he considered undeserving. 

Can you relate?  

This study of Jonah is available free on RightNow Me-

dia.  Please call the office, if you need a password to 

Men’s Bible Class 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the 
church building on Wednesday nights 
from 6:30 pm-7:30 pm. The class is us-
ing The Way Back by Paul Huyghebaert.  
Come to grow and enjoy fellowship with 
other men. 

All men are welcome.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Chris Morris. 

Travel writer Rick Steves, who’s a Christian, believes travel can help us 
see God. He writes of gaining new insights into prayer from a so-called 
“whirling dervish” (a sort of Muslim monk) in Turkey. Before demonstrat-
ing how he prays, the man explained to Steves: “When we pray, we 
keep one foot in our community, anchored in our home. The other foot 
steps around and around, acknowledging the beautiful variety of God’s 
creation … touching all corners of this great world. I raise one hand up 
to acknowledge the love of God, and the other hand goes down like the 
spout of a teapot. As I spin around, my hand above receives the love 
from our Creator, and my hand below showers it onto all of his creation.” 
 
Most of us probably won’t add whirling to our prayer practices! And we 
likely already pray for people near and far. But what if we pictured our-
selves both anchored at home and stepping out among God’s whole 
creation? What if we imagined God’s love pouring into us, then out of us 
onto all the world? How might such an approach to prayer influence how 
we live?   -  Newsletter Newsletter 


